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Good afternoon,
 
RE: final written submission regarding the proposed energy from waste (incinerator) at Eastern Creek
 
I wish to express my concern about the proposed energy from waste (incinerator) at Eastern Creek. It is
 shocking when you consider how close the proposed facility is to residential suburbs, including my own
 suburb of Minchinbury. I cannot even begin to understand how such a facility is being considered when it is
 so close to the homes of so many people. I worry for the health of my two young children, our relatives who
 live nearby, and all our friends/neighbours who will be forced to breathe in the emissions from >500 tons of
 waste that would be incinerated each year.
 
I truly hope the IPC will take into account the many negative aspects of the proposal, including:
- close proximity of the facility to residential areas and the homes of a large number of people
- strong likelihood of detrimental health impacts caused as a result of the emissions from the facility
- not advocating pollution causing means of generating energy (goes against the push for clean energy)
- the strong opposition to the proposal from so many stakeholders (including members of the local
 community, Blacktown council, politicians from various parties, Dept of Planning and Environment, and NSW
 Health)
 
 
Regards,
 
Christopher Nathan

>>> IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> 18/04/2018 9:43 AM >>>
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see the attached letter notifying the forthcoming Independent Planning Commission
 meeting on the above proposal for your information.
 From 1 March 2018, the Commission is required to record its public meetings and publish the
 audio recording or written transcript of the public meetings on its website. This meeting will be
 audio recorded, with a written transcript published on the Commission’s website. Personal
 information will be managed in accordance with the Commission’s Privacy Statement.
 
Members of the public who are registered to speak at the public meeting are to ensure that any
 statements and presentations made during the meeting are factually correct and otherwise
 contains expressions of opinion which you honestly hold. You will refrain from making offensive,
 threatening or defamatory statements, and acknowledge that you understand that your
 presentation will be recorded and that recording will be published on the Panel’s website.
 
This recording will be made publicly available in accordance with Schedule 2 (25) of the
 Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.  Any views expressed by persons who
 presented to the Panel at this meeting, are not the views of the Panel or any of its employees.”
 
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions on the Commission's process on (02)
 9383 2100.



 
Kind Regards
 
 
 
Philippa Vale | Project Support Officer Secretariat
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: philippa.vale@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 9383 2115 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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